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2023-2024 REVISED LCAP 

• PCHS received a notice from LAUSD Charter School Division regarding a 2023-24 LCAP Revision. The areas of 

concern are the action items and metrics related to CAASPP ELA & Math.  

• The CSD team confirmed that this does not constitute as a material change to the LCAP, so there is no need to 

hold a “public hearing” or re-approve the LCAP at a Board Meeting. However, we are required to update this 

section of the LCAP by November 17, 2023.  

• The revised LCAP will be submitted before November 17, 2023, and instead will be presented at the December 

Board of Trustees meeting. 

 

 


